Mary in Islam

PIl Women Association Director Nuray Sonmez delivered a speech on Mary in the Qur'an at
Felician College on Saturday Dec. 10, 2011. A brief Q&A followed the speech. We thank Sister
Maryann Mueller for the invitation.

Here is Sister Maryann Mueller's reflection on the presentation:

| wanted to thank you for arranging with Nuray Sonmez to speak at our retreat day this past
Saturday. Nuray gave a very enlightening presentation on Mary in the Koran. | have heard
nothing but positive comments about the day and | know it was an "eye opener" for many of the
participants. | think the biggest lesson learned, especially during the question and answer
period, is that we all need to question the sources of information we hear in our media.

Nuray's presentation was very informative but the greatest gift of the day was her presence and
conversation, and that of her friends, at dinner.

Thank you again for arranging this presentation.

Sister Maryann Mueller

Justice and Peace Coordinator

Felician Sisters of North America

Pictures from the event:
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